
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. G. U. Ahsan, Dean, School of Health & Life Sciences, on invitation, has left for 

India to attend the World Health Organization (WHO) Regional Director’s Technical 

Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting at South East Asian Regional Office, in New Delhi, 

during 4-5 April, 2016. 

The WHO South-East Asia Regional Director’s Technical Advisory Committee was 

established as a group of experts of global standing on health matters. Prof. Ahsan has 

been contributing significantly in health policy formulation and sustainable 

development for quality health service in Bangladesh and in this region. The WHO will 

bear the cost of this travel of Prof. Ahsan. 

We wish his very fruitful contribution in this meeting. 


